
EASTERN FEDERAL LANDS ACCESS PROGRAM

Application 
Number

Project/Facility Name Project Type
Federal Land Unit 

Accessed
Applicant County

MO-01
City of Grandview Truman 
Farmhome Multi-use Trail

Trail Construction
National Park Service - 

Harry S. Truman National 
Historic Site

City of Grandview 
Public Works

Jackson

MO-02 Longview Lake Multi-use Trail Trail Reconstruction
U.S. Army Corps of 

Engineers - Longview Lake 
Project

Jackson County 
Parks & Recreation

Jackson

MO-03
Access to Mill Creek Recreation 

Area
Resurfacing

U.S. Forest Service - Mark 
Twain National Forest

Phelps County Phelps

MO-04
Johnson County Highway DD Trail 

- Phase II
Preliminary Engineering

Department of Defense - 
Whiteman Airforce Base

Johnson County Johnson

MO-05
County Roads 480-483-466; 543-

558
Resurfacing

U.S. Army Corps of 
Engineers - Mark Twain 

Lake Project
Monroe County Monroe

MO-07 State Route 118 Resurfacing
U.S. Fish and Wildlife 
Service - Squaw Creek 

National Wildlife Refuge

Missouri 
Department of 
Transportation

Holt

MO-09
Truman Lake Area Recreation 

Access Routes
Road & Trail Resurfacing

U.S. Army Corps of 
Engineers - Harry S. 

Truman Dam & Reservoir 
Project

Benton County Benton

The Programming Decisions Committee (PDC) responsible for the Missouri Federal Lands Access Program (FLAP) has selected its initial, multiyear 
Program of Projects.  The projects identified for programming for the Missouri FLAP are listed below in no particular order, and include:

Missouri Program of Projects for Fiscal Years 2013-2014



EASTERN FEDERAL LANDS ACCESS PROGRAM
The next step in the process will be to develop project agreements between Eastern Federal Lands Highway Division and the State/Local Agency partners. 

The amount of funds allocated will depend on finalizing these agreements. Funding for these projects is not guaranteed. Funding beyond FY 2014 is 
dependent on reauthorization of the Access Program by Congress. The Missouri PDC does not have a firm date for the next call for projects under the 

Access Program, but another call is anticipated within the next year. If you have any questions please contact David Payne, Access Program Manager, at 
571-434-1543 or email at David.Payne@dot.gov.
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